Date: 2025-07-30

First Name: Laurie

Last Name: Hardwick
Title: N/A
Organization: self
Address: _
City: Houston

State: TX

Zipcode:

Phone:

Affirm public info: I agree
Regarding: Congressional

Message:

The current redistricting effort is not necessary and intended to dilute minority representation (and Democrat seats)
in the State of

Texas. This has been clearly stated by Republican leadership at both federal and state levels. Redistricting should be
driven by demographic facts, based on census data, and not on the desire to have political control.

I am a resident in District 18, one of the targeted areas, and we have been left without representation for the past 6
months because

Gov. Abbott chose not to call for a special election. We are already unrepresented and now this effort threatens to
change the

boundaries of the district to gain more Republican seats. I am not in a minority category, but believe strongly that all
citizens deserve

to be heard and counted fairly.

You were elected to serve the constituents in the state of Texas, not the current president or governor. It is
imperative that you vote

against this unnecessary and unethical redistricting effort.

All Texans deserve to be heard, not just those who support the party in power.





